
 
 
March 22, 2019 
 
 
Bachelder Construction 
 
 
Attention:  John Bachelder 

        
 
Dear Sir, 

       
RE:  ASBESTOS ABATEMENT ~ 409 Park Ave. 

                          Kelowna, B.C. 
           
 
Let this letter serve as acknowledgement that Grayhawk Industries has removed (and 
disposed of) identified asbestos containing materials from the above noted building.  
Materials were identified in the supplied Pre-Renovation Hazardous Materials Survey 
dated December 14, 2019.  The abatement work was completed on March 4 – 18, 
2019.  Furthermore, asbestos materials were abated under guidelines as specified by 
WorkSafe BC. 
 
 
Materials Removed 

• Drywall – Throughout 

• Plaster – Throughout 

• Vermiculite – Attic 

• Duct Wrap - Crawlspace 
 
 
 
Please contact the undersigned, should you have any questions. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
GRAYHAWK INDUSTRIES LTD. 
 
Brent Carlin 
Project Manager 


